
Sir Herbert Holt, 
3459 Stanley, 
Montreal. 

Dear Sir Herbert, 

15th September 1934. 

. " 

May we' have your permission to name the 
larger of the two public wards on the third floor 
"The Sir Herbert Hol t VIo. I'd.?tI I should like to 
record pcrmanen tly this debt ... m ich the poor people 
who pass through that ViaI'd owe you. 

The Nat ional Hospital in London, which is 
the oluest neurological hospital there, ha s named 
sever~ of their wards for outstanding benefactors 
und I hope you will allow us to do this.. We are 
only proposing to name two wards, namely the two 
large ones; one after yourself and the other~ter 
Mr. lYlcConnell. 

I am so glad that you are going to be ablo 
to C011\3 to the opening. I should like to have the 
wards ~~rked before that time. 

WGP/HI.. 

\ , 


